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Staff Council Newsletter 

What will YOU do on Summer Vacation? 
 

In this Issue: 
• Rest, Relax, 

Rejuvenate 
• Bohan Award 
• Carol D. Nathan 

Scholarship 
• Food Service 
• JagTag 
 
 
 

STAFF COUNCIL. . . . YOUR VOICE! 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

The Staff Council hopes each and every one of you will get an 
opportunity to take some vacation time this summer to rest, relax, 
and rejuvenate! 
 
Toward that end, the Staff Council Newsletter is going to take a rest 
for the summer months.  This will be the last issue of the Newsletter 
until the start of the fall semester.  While there will be no Newsletter, 
the Council will continue to update you on important news 
regarding your life as a staff member at IUPUI.  Should there be 
“breaking news,” we will let you know! 
 
While the Newsletter is taking a rest, the Council Office will not be 
relaxing!  We are happy to announce that the Council Office will 
be moving to the University Library, Room 3115N sometime in late 
August.  The move is due to the coming demolition of the Union 
Building next year.  In order to make the move, the office files need 
to be archived and a general downsizing needs to take place.  So 
Karen Lee, the SC Coordinator, will be working hard during the 
summer to do just that!  Archiving the office files will be a benefit to 
you as well as you will be able to find documents relating to the 
staff (policies, etc) much easier through the search mechanism in 
campus archives. 
 
That leaves rejuvenate!  The next Staff Council Newsletter you 
receive will be rejuvenated!  It will have a different look and feel 
such as being in an electronic format, be much smaller in length, 
and contain links to articles, flyers, and other information.  While the 
Newsletter goes through its revision, the Staff Council 
Representatives and Officers will be going on retreat on July 17.  
They will rejuvenate their minds and work with the Council to better 
serve you in the coming academic year!  
 
Have a wonderful, relaxing summer! 
      The IUPUI Staff Council 
 

Did you know…. 
 
….That there is an 
online IU phonebook?  
You can find people 
easily and when you 
need to make a 
change, you can do it 
with 24 hour 
turnaround.  Try it! 
 
http://phonebook.iu.edu 

http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil�
http://phonebook.iu.edu/�
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IUPUI Food Service is cooking up a lot of fun things for summer… “Like” us on Facebook and 
keep current on everything food at IUPUI! 
http://www.facebook.com/?ref=home#!/IUPUIFoodService 
Please distribute to those that you think may be interested! 
 
Summer Menu at Spotz Grille 

The Spotz Grille Summer Menu featuring fresh flavors and local favorites begins on 
Monday, May 17 in the Campus Center Food Court. Visit our website to view the 
full menu. http://food.iupui.edu 
 

 
 
Are you planning a wedding?  

FourCourse Catering and University Place Conference Center and Hotel will be 
among the many vendors at a local Bridal Show next weekend. Stop by The 
Fountains in Carmel on Sunday, May 23rd from 12p-5p for your chance to win 

hundreds of prizes including a free wedding courtesy of Your Wedding Indianapolis.  
 
 
Enjoy a Wine Tasting from FourCourse Catering 

This unique limited time offer features a Sparkling and Cava Wine Tasting with 
Imported Cheeses and Fresh Fruit. Your event would include an on-site wine 
consultant or you can add these wines to your existing order for a sale price. 
Visit our http://food.iupui.edu for more information. 
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IUPUI Faculty and 
Staff discounted 
price is $150!! 

http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil�
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Staff Council Meeting Dates 
 
September 16, 2009 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Ruth Lilly Learning Center (Riley Outpatient Clinic) 
October 21, 2009 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Ruth Lilly Learning Center (Riley Outpatient Clinic) 
November 18, 2009 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Campus Center, Room 409 
December 16, 2009 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Center for Young Children 
January 20, 2010 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Campus Center, Room 405 
February 17, 2010 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Campus Center, Room 409 
March 17, 2010 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Campus Center, Room 409 
April 21, 2010 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Campus Center, Room 405 
May 19, 2010 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Campus Center, Room 409 
June16, 2010 ∙ 3:00 p.m. ∙ Campus Center, Room 405 
 

Staff Council Awards and Scholarships 
IUPUI Gerald L. Bepko Staff Council Spirit Award:   

Nominations Open April 15, 2010 
Nominations Close May 14, 2010, at 5:00 p.m. 

Nan Bohan Community Engagement Award: 
 Nominations Open May 28, 2010 
 Nominations Close June 28, 2010, at 5:00 p.m. 
Carol D. Nathan Staff Council Scholarship 
 Nominations Open June 14, 2010 
 Nominations Close July 16, 2010, at 5:00 p.m. 
 

The Staff Council Newsletter is published every Friday.  Articles or items for inclusion may be 
submitted to Karen Lee at klee2@iupui.edu.  Deadline for submission is Thursday at 5:00 p.m.  Let’s 
spread the word about Staff Council!  Permission is not needed to forward the Newsletter to others. 
 

IUPUI Staff Council ~ http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil 
Phone   317.274.2215 ~ scouncil@iupui.edu 

Karen Lee                                       Editor 
 
 

http://www.iupui.edu/~scouncil�
mailto:klee2@iupui.edu�

	Staff Council Newsletter
	What will YOU do on Summer Vacation?

